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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Heather Rhoads  

Address 
9649 Kline Drive 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3018141567  

Email 
Heastarven@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The mask mandate is NOT something that belongs in Charles County. We should have freedom of choice on whether to wear a mask 
or not. Our elected officials should not have any right to tell us what to do with ourselves. There is absolutely no reason for a mask 
mandate and you should not reinstate it. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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